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THE PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

New York, 28 February 2013

Excellency,

I refer to my letter of 20 February 2013 on the Open Working Group on
Sustainable Development Goals. In this regard, I wish to emphasize that [ have
followed closely the work during the past week of the two co-facilitators, the
Permanent Representative of Hungary, H.E. Ambassador Csaba Korbsi and the
Permanent Representative of Kenya, H.E. Ambassador Macharia Kamau, together
with the Permanent Reoresentative of Brazil. HE. Ambassador Marja Luiza Ribeijro
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meeting of the Open Working Group.

G gt e ‘}.—_ BT L . ‘-—’n-.m RSN i D Vs et 2 .
(




